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Why Santa Drives a GTO 

 

Last year, Santa showed up to 1st Presbyterian Church of 

Noblesville, IN, in a BIG way.  He traded in his reindeer for 

the day to drive a slick GTO packed full with gifts galore 

for the deserving men and women of Normal Life.  After 

the Elysian elves loaded up the ‘sleighs,’ the packages and 

sweet treats were delivered to 18 houses with Christmas 

cheer and good  tidings for the next year.  

This year marks the 25th year of making Christmas a joy-

ous celebration for the men and women of Normal Life 

who ask for nothing but deserve so much.  This wouldn’t 

be possible were it not for the incredibly generous dona-

tions of both the Central Indiana Vintage Vehicles Club 

(CIVV) and the Indy GTO Club who have faithfully sup-

ported the Eylsian Foundation with proceeds from their 

annual car shows, rain or shine! 

In addition, we  received an outpouring of support both in 

donations and volunteer hours from so many of you.  

Thank you to all who gave their time to organize and wrap 

the Christmas gifts we gave last year, which amounted to 

more than: 40 winter coats,  countless DVDs and CDs,  

fuzzy pajamas, clothes, shoes, Frozen and more Frozen, toy 

snakes, Scentsy stuffed animals, make-up, jewelry, posters, 

ten Christmas trees and ornaments...just to name a few.  

From the bottom of our hearts, THANK YOU, thank you so 

very much.  

 

 

 

 

 

Ready, Set, CHRISTMAS! 

 

Last year was such an incredible 
success that we will be doing the 
same again. Calls have been 
made, elves have been             
dispatched, and Santa’s sleighs 
have been scheduled for their 
tune-ups.  

Both the CIVV and GTO clubs will 
be using their slick rides to deliv-
er beautiful packages and 
scrumptious cakes to 15 houses  
and approximately 60 men and 
women on Saturday, December 
5th.  

Big Hearts, Old Cars 

We are blessed to have individual 
members and organizations that  
support our  efforts.   

 

A very special thank  you to all 
who contribute so generously 
individually and to the members 
of CIVV and the Indy GTO Club 
for helping make  the lives of 
these very special people better.  
Through your fundraising efforts 
and donations, life is definitely 
brighter.   
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2014 Holiday Newsletter 

The mission of The Elysian Foundation is simple — to enhance the lives of the 

special men and women who are the residents of Normal Life.  Please consider a 

holiday donation to make their Christmas extraordinarily happy.  Funds will be 

used to purchase gifts, holiday goodies, and decorations.  

To make your donation, please fill out the form and mail it to the address below. 

Enclosed is my contribution to The Elysian Foundation in the amount of    

$ _____________. 

Name:  ______________________________________________________________ 

Business (if applicable):  _______________________________________________ 

Address:  ____________________________________________________________ 

Email:  ____________________________________________________________ 

Please mail to:  Tamela Grabb 

   Secretary/Treasurer 

   1812 Walnut Way  

   Noblesville, IN  46062 


